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I feel our leaders in Salem are totally out of touch with Oregon and the needs of its 

business, and the working class. Therefore, they are not capable of making decisions 

that impact the business and work force in our state. For instance, your cap-and-

trade tax has devastated small companies, especially in pharmacy, shutting down 

business and making it hard for people to get the drugs they need. Here we are 

again, with another bill that reminds me of how out of touch Salem is with the working 

Oregonian and the owners of small business.  For you that live off (yes I am talking 

about you politicians) the working people, you need us to have jobs, in ag we may 

work 60 hours one week and less the next, many of the workers depend on the over 

time, or a salary that provides a study income all year long. This bill HB4002 is 

nothing but a job killer, business killer and another nail in the coffin of what was once 

a lovely productive state. Therefore I urge you to kill the bill, round file it (dump it in 

the trash where it belongs), or just say no.  This bill should stop here and now. Thank 

you  


